
PLEASE CONTINUE TO SPREAD THE WORD!
The space previously used by Port Pre-School is ready for new occupants. A team of Troy Bretl,

Jodi Cowen, Jason Jacque, Karen Oftedahl, Tiffani Ulicki, Pastor Scott are meeting to reenergize

the search. We can use your help - please feel free to use this flyer to generate interest with the

groups with whom you work or volunteer. If you can think of a group that might be interested,

let them know we have a great space for them!
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